
From: Nancy Conant
To: Bloemberg, Greg
Subject: Notice on 3961 N 75th Street
Date: Tuesday, May 18, 2021 1:04:29 PM

External Email: Please use caution if opening links or attachments!
Dear Greg,
 
Our consulting firm currently leases this property for our AZ office.   Based on this notice, we probably need to start considering alternative locations.   
 
Since this is a request for rezoning, we wonder what time frame we can expect for this approval process to play out.   
 
Any general insight you can provide would be most appreciated.
 
Respectfully,
 

Nancy
 
Nancy Conant
Administration & Business Development
McKAY CONANT HOOVER INC  Acoustics and Media Systems Consultants
818.991.9300 x11            5655 Lindero Canyon Road, Suite 325, Westlake Village, CA  91362
www.MCHinc.com
 

From: Randy Willis <rwillis@mchinc.com>

 
Here’s what was waiting for us when we arrived at the ofc this morning!
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Randy Willis
McKay Conant Hoover
480-947-3335
(sent from my mobile device)


